
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have been able to resume our extra-curricular programme. The document 
attached highlights the clubs that are on offer for the remainder of this term. The programme will be 
reviewed and adapted for our return after the Easter Break. The club timetable has been shared with students 
through their tutor.  
 
The majority of our clubs continue to be held after school on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. We 
continue to follow guidelines relating to COVID-19 meaning clubs are carried out within Year group bubbles.  
After school clubs are held from 3.45-4.45pm. Late buses are available covering all normal college transport 
bus routes on a Tuesday and Wednesday evening only. Late buses leave from the front drive at 5pm 
promptly.  
 
Most clubs are open for students to turn up on an ad Hoc basis each week, but please be advised where a club 
states invite only this is due to the need to limit numbers or is part of an ongoing course or programme for 
example Language Leaders, further Maths lessons and BTEC Sport intervention.  
 
If you have any further queries regarding our extracurricular programme, please don’t hesitate to contact me 
on kredstone@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Miss K. Redstone 
Assistant Principal 
Okehampton College 
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